
Stockdale was not a Member of Ripon City Council as detailed in the Minute but rather 
a resident of Ripon. 
 
The Minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 7 April 2008, as amended, were 
approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
(Eight Members voted for the motion and there were two abstentions). 
 

(5.31 pm) 
 
 


